
Barnhill does their Best! Better Every Single Time.
Lightning News for the week of November 21st – 25th.
                                 The theme for the month of November is “Courage.”
“Courage isn’t having the strength to go on – it is going on when you don’t have the strength.”    ~ Napoleon Bonaparte ~
Very important information for grade 8 students and their families: 
The fundraiser selling of Kiwanis Calendars is now completed and all money and extra calendars are to be returned to Mrs. Graham. The deadline was Thursday, November 17th.
Mrs. Muise has been keeping all families informed of any updates regarding the trip. If you have any questions, please email: liza.muise@nbed.nb.ca or call 658-5972 and Mrs. Muise will answer all questions.
The planning is moving along nicely with our Quebec Cultural Trip. We are currently planning on taking 3 buses, there is so much interest! Before we make a 3-bus commitment, we are going to look at a possible waiting list, we will be ensuring that students are adhering to the Pursuit of Excellence that every student signed in September. Attendance does matter and students who attend school and participate in their education will be given priority.
The next Fundraiser on the horizon is a “A Christmas Craft Fair” on Saturday, December 10th.  The Craft Fair will be from 9:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m. Admission to the public is $1.00. All money raised will support the Quebec Cultural Trip.
If you are interested in purchasing a table to sell your crafts, we would love to have more vendors for this Fair, the tables are $15.00 each, or two for $25.00. Please contact Mrs. Muise.
The Art Room will be open for any grade 8 student(s) at lunch who need to get caught up on missing work or incomplete Artwork. 
The month of November is “Movember.” Movember is being aware of mental health and suicide prevention, prostate cancer and testicular cancer. Men are dying too young, and we cannot afford to stay silent. For more information go to https://ca.movember.com/about/foundation
This week we are highlighting and celebrating Grade 6 Cullinan. This class just wrapped up their “Ma Culture” projects in Social Studies, in which they explored the cultural elements that make up who they are.
In English class they have been preparing to do a book talk presentation. The students have worked hard to make an engaging presentation to share with their classmates. The goal is to introduce each other to new and exciting books.
We have healthy breakfast items every morning for all students.
Hot Lunch this Friday, November 24th. Please order your Pizza on Cashless Schools.
Athletics and Activities
Badminton and Ultimate Frisbee is in full swing! Please listen to announcements and check out the Phys. Ed. bulletin board for further information.
On Thursday, November 24th we will be having a presentation for all students in the gymnasium by “Live Different” the topic is Altruism. This is sure to be very informative for all our students.

On the Horizon:
Please see the attached letter regarding the NB student survey.
Also, there is information attached from the Y.M.C.A. 
Report Cards go home on Thursday, December 1st and there is no school for students on Friday, December 2nd, it is a Professional Learning Day and Parent/Teacher.
Thank you,
From all the staff at Barnhill Memorial School

 



